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A delegation from University of Erfurt, Germany is on visit to JMI 

A thirteen member team from the School of Applied Sciences, University of Erfurt, Germany is 
on visit to JMI. As per the MOU signed between Jamia Millia Islamia's Department of Social 
Work (UGC Centre of Advanced Studies) and School of Applied Sciences, Erfurt Germany, 
a student cultural exchange programme takes place every alternate year. This year the exchange 
programme is organized by Department of Social Work which commenced from February 25th, 
2019 and will continue till March 7th, 2019. Prof Ushvinder Kaur Popli along with faculty 
members and students welcomed the German team. 
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